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The Secretary is pleased to announce that the government of the United Kingdom is making a contribution of 

£20,000 to the IWC Research Fund.  The funds are to be used in support of the cooperative programme of 

environmental research being conducted in 2000 and 2001 between the Commission, CCAMLR and SO-

GLOBEC (Chairman’s Report of the 51st Annual Meeting 15.1.2). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. R. Gambell 

Secretary to the Commission 
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